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“The Curtain” To Premiere At The Bungalow Club In Los Angeles 
 
Van Nuys, CA – January 5, 2009 – “The Curtain,” a thirteen-episode, 
dark comedy web series, will debut its first two episodes live at The 
Bungalow Club, 7174 Melrose Avenue, on Monday, January 12 at 9:30PM.  
Those episodes will then become available on the World Wide Web on 
Wednesday, January 14 at http://www.TheCurtainWebSeries.com. 
 
The show centers on the relationship between two close friends, Reagan 
and Greg, who move cross country to pursue their dreams.  However, 
their bond is tested when they answer an online ad when looking for a 
place to live, accepting an apartment that already has a current, 
rather eccentric resident. 
 
The cast includes Ariel Mirabal-Ramos from Brooklyn, New York, and 
Andrew Steig from Westwood, New Jersey.  Writer/Director Frederick 
William Springer III comes from Perth Amboy, New Jersey.  All are 
currently residents of Van Nuys. 
 
They will be available to greet their audience at 9PM. 
 
Admission is free to the general public and Mondays are also Happy Hour 
all night long (well drinks half off).  You may RSVP on the show’s 
Facebook page: 
http://www.facebook.com/home.php#/event.php?eid=57741675644. 
 
For further information, contact Sidney Stone, 
MysteryMan@TheCurtainWebSeries.com, or visit the website at 
http://www.TheCurtainWebSeries.com. 
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